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26th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Invitation to an Online Safety Meeting 

 

Over the past few weeks we have had a number of incidents regarding social media and 

gaming.  As a parent I know how difficult it is to monitor your child online and understand 

the dangers through online gaming and social media. 

 

To support you at home we have arranged a meeting on Tuesday, 2nd July at 6:00pm 

to discuss with you how to keep your child safe online.  It would be fantastic to see as 

many parents as possible attending.  

 

If you have any questions, please come and see me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Atherton 

Headteacher 
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